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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 The construction of bridge work by the State Highways Department 

is under progress at Moolakkadai Junction on GNT Road.  Hence the 

following changes in coordination with Traffic Police, in the movement of 

vehicles on GNT Road between Moolakkadai Junction and Madhavaram 

Rountana are to be effected from 18.03.2013.  

 There is no change in the movement of vehicles coming on GNT 

Road intending towards Madhavaram Rountana and Red Hills through 

Moolakkadai Junction outgoing from Chennai.  But the vehicles coming 

from Madhavaram  Rountana and Red Hills towards Moolakkadai on GNT 

Road (incoming into Chennai) are to be diverted left at Thattankulam 

Junction through Thattankulam Road and should take right turn on MRH 

Road near Corporation Office – Zone III up to Five Roads junction and 

move through Tondairpet High Road up to Ethiraj Swami Salai junction 

and should take right turn into Ethiraj Swami Salai to reach GNT Road 

passing through Pavithra Hospital. 

The motorists and public are requested ignore                   

the inconvenience and to co-operate. 
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